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Friday 19th October 2025 
 

Year 1 visit to Jubilee Park 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey this half term ‘What’s the Weather?’, we will be taking the 
children to Jubilee Park, Edmonton, N9.   
 
They will spend the afternoon exploring their local environment, recording the weather and 
exploring seasonal changes as part of their learning in Science. They will also be given the 
opportunity to complete an observational drawing of nature e.g. trees, leaves and flowers. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:    Wednesday 15th October 2025 
   
Place:   Jubilee Park, Edmonton, N9 7NU 
 
Time :  1:00pm-3:15pm  
 
Travel:  Walk from School  
 
Cost:  £0.00 – This trip has no cost.  
 
The children will need a water bottle and comfortable walking shoes  
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood 
advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
Children will have their usual lunch at school. No packed lunch is needed.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission for your child to attend this trip.  
 
If you are able to support this visit, please speak to your child’s class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 1 Team 


